
St Bede’s Happy News! 

Dear St Bede’s family,  

We have now been in lockdown for over 
12 weeks now. In some ways it has flown 
by and yet in others it feels like a 
lifetime! What a strange time it has 
been for us all. There have been so many 
difficult things for us to get used to 
during lockdown, particularly not seeing 
family or friends and also, for some of 
us, not being able to go to school.  Some 
of our key worker children were 
exploring what they missed this week 
and we had a range of thoughtful 
answers from friends and family to the 
cinema. 

However, there have also been many 
positives. For example, your garden may 
be looking beautiful, you might have 
taken up a new hobby, such as baking, or 
even found some lovely places to walk on 
your doorstep. People have pulled 
together and helped one another during 
lockdown like never before and 
neighbours have now became friends. 

We would love to hear what have been 
your best bits and worst bits of 
lockdown. Please e-mail us at 
stbedesrcvaparents@durhamlearning.n
et and we can compile some of these 
in our newsletter next week. Please do 
keep e-mailing your teachers with your 
work or just to chat each week too; they 
all really miss you and seeing your 
smiling faces  and hard work is always 
the highlight of our week!  

We are really excited for welcoming 
some pupils back on a part time basis 
next week and have been busy preparing 
school so that you are all able to be as 
safe as you possibly can be. However, we 
are also sad for those year groups we 
can’t welcome back just yet. Over the 
next couple of weeks, teachers will be 
making calls to all children who will 
not be in school to say hello and hear 
your news and please do keep e-mailing, 
too! 

Thank you once again to you all for your 
continued support and patience in these 
difficult times; we never ever imagined 
we would be apart for so long. Do 
remember, every day we are one step 
closer to this all being over. 

Tread carefully,  

Mrs Alderson and the staff  

 

NOTICES 

If you have a confidential query, e-
mail Mrs Alderson at 
st.bedes.rc.sacriston@durh 
amlearning.net If you have a 
safeguarding concern, please 
telephone 03000267979 or e-mail 
Mrs Alderson via the confidential 
office e-mail address.  

Remember, we are sharing lots of 
ideas on our Twitter account 
@StBedeSacriston so please keep 
checking this. It is also on the home 
page of our website which is at 
www.stbedessacriston.co.uk if you 
do not have a twitter account. We 
also update our home learning 
resources on the website each week. 

Our community also has excellent 
support in place. E-mail 
enquries@sacristonenterpri 
seworkshops.co.uk should you 
require help from their food bank, 
know someone who would benefit 
from their ‘befriending’ service or 
could volunteer to help.  

Fr Chris continues to celebrate daily 
mass on the parish Facebook account. 
Please see our twitter account for 
more information. 

IDEAS 

If you have any thoughts or bright 
ideas you would like to share with us, 
please do just e-mail us!  

 

 

Birthdays

13th June Mrs Ord 

14th June Jenny 

17th June Jack 
Heckels & Mrs Cronin 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

SOCIAL 
DISTANCING 

We cannot stress 
enough the 
importance of social 
distancing at 
present. Please do 
keep in your house 
and follow the 
government 
guidelines carefully. 
See https://
www.gov.uk/
coronavirus  for 
more details. 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
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Happy Home Learning! 
A huge well done to those children who are working so hard at home! Here are 

some examples, thank you for 
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